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IX.   NEW BUSINESS 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  

  

Pierce Street Elementary School Addition – Certificate of Substantial Completion 
 
 Dr. Randy McCoy 
  Mrs. Julie Hinds 
 

 
 

Operations Director Julie Hinds recommends for consideration for approval the 
Certificate of Substantial Completion for the Pierce Street Elementary School Addition 
Project under the contract with TL&C Construction, Inc. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         ACTION BY THE BOARD: 
 

             Motion     Second   Yes       No        Abstain     Absent  

  Mr. Clayborne (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mrs. Heyer (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Nail (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Prather (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Tucker (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

 
        PASSED:      Yes  (    )    No  (    ) 

  

Action 


